
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 4/20/2020 9:29:16 PM

First name: Fred

Last name: Opperman

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have recently reviewed the released Nez Perce-Clearwater Forest Plan Revision Draft

Environmental Impact Statement and Draft Revised Forest Plan. None of the alternatives presented reflect the

management I would like to see implemented for the Hoodoo Roadless Area. Please accept these comments

into the formal record. 

 

 

 

Forest Service:  I moved here 21 years ago to retire, fish, hunt, hike, camp and enjoy the vast spaces that makes

up a undisturbed forests, rivers and mountains.  Please do not allow motorized and mechanized use in the Great

Burn recommended WILDERNESS AREA.  Please keep what we have and let nature take it's course.  It has

done a great job so far.  Just look at all of the wild life that it supports, on it's own! 

 

 

 

This area just needs to be left alone with nature just doing it for all of us. 

 

 

 

I recommend  that it be left as WILDERNESS. 

 

 

 

This  Hoodoo Roadless Area should remain roadless for the wild animals that call it home.  Winter is hard

enough on the animals and they do not need the noise and people that cause a distraction to the quiet

 of the area. 

 

 

 

I feel that the Cayuse and Kelly Creek should be kept as wild and Scenic Rivers as they are head waters for

everything below them.  This is very important. 

 

 

 

All of our head waters should have the management of protection always. 

 

 

 

Thank you for your consideration in asking for comments from the public, the public that wants to keep it as is.


